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CITY OF GOLETA
CALIFORNIA

AUG 112022
RECEIVED

August 8, 2022

City of Goleta
130 Cremona Dr Ste B
Goleta, CA 93117-5514

Re: Juneteenth Santa Barbara
Dear City of Goleta:

Thank you for your contribution of $3,550.00 on 8/4/2022 to the Juneteenth
Santa Barbara, a fiscal sponsorship fund at the Santa Barbara Foundation. On
behalf of our Board of Trustees, let me express my sincere thanks and
appreciation for the confidence you have placed in us by choosing the
Foundation as a partner in your philanthropy.

We are continually gratified to see how much our donors care about Santa
Barbara County. By contributing to a fund at the Santa Barbara Foundation,
you are making a difference in the health of our community both now and in
the future.

We hope that you will always consider the Foundation as your charitable
resource. We're here to help you. Our goal is to make your philanthropy both
rewarding to you personally as well as significant for our community. Again,
thank you for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline M. Carrera
President & CEO

As required by the Internal Revenue Service Section 170 (1) (8), we acknowledge that the entire amount
of your gift represents a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes and we have provided no
goods or services to you in return for your gift. In addition, you have not received any direct benefit from
your contribution to Santa Barbara Foundation. The Santa Barbara Foundation has exclusive legal
control over the assets contributed. Federal Tax 1D 95-1866094



